
Hello,

I’m (your name) and I will be a Room Parent in (teacher’s name) and (grade) class this year. I
wanted to take a minute to introduce myself, let you know what a Room Parent does, and let you
know how you can utilize Bloomz to stay in contact with the other families in the class.

My child (name) is in (teacher’s name) class. I am excited to be a Room Parent to help build community

in our classroom and school as well as, support (teacher’s name) in any way I can! I am looking forward
to officially meeting the rest of our classroom families!

As a Room Parent, I’ll be working with (teacher’s name) to help support the classroom through

organizing several classroom events & celebrations (Halloween, Winter and Valentine’s Day at a
minimum), coordinating classroom volunteers and support as needed, and helping with the recognition
for teachers during Teacher Appreciation Week (next May).

Bloomz is going to be the best way to stay connected with all the families in (teacher’s name) class. I

hope you are already on Bloomz, but if you are not, please contact the Trailside office and they can
help get you registered. It will be the main way that I communicate information to class, specifically
signups for upcoming events/parties, and volunteering needs, but it can also be an excellent way for
you to personally be able to communicate with other families, here are just a couple of examples of
what you may use it for:

● You have something to share that other parents might find helpful (a resource or tool) ● You want to have
a gathering (birthday, playtime, study time, etc.) that includes other students ● You want to know who the
parent(s)/guardian(s) are of your child’s friends.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I am looking forward to serving as a Room Parent in

(teacher’s name) classroom this year!

Best,

Your name

Your phone number (if you want to share)

Your email address


